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7 LEISURE AND ARTS DEPARTMENT - ESTABLISHMENT OF POST OF TECHNICAL 
ASSISTANT, CAIRD HALL (AN185-2005) 

 
The Caird Hall is an increasingly popular venue for conferences, concerts and other major events.  
The technical support required for visual and aural presentations at events is currently provided by 
one Technician (T1/4) and a temporary part-time Technical Assistant (T1/2). 
 
Following a review of the current situation, it has been concluded that this level of technical/stage 
management support is insufficient.  The Committee is, therefore, asked to approve the establishment 
of a permanent full-time post of Technical Assistant, grade T1/2, currently £14,466 - £17,436. 
 
The financial implications will be £14,782 in 2005/06 and £17,738 in a full financial year, both figures 
being inclusive of employer’s costs, which will be met from increased income levels at the Caird Hall 
and a reduction in overtime costs. 
 
 


